
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:          The Board of Education and 

      Dr. Al Roberts, Supt. of Schools 

 

FROM:    Dr. Duane R. Meighan 

                                      

DATE:    June 12, 2012 

 

SUBJECT:   Fast ForWord Update 

 

The purpose of this report is to provide the Board of Education with an update on the 

implementation of the Fast ForWord Program in District 97. 
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